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October 2024 

LEE    LAKE   WELLS   PROJECT 
CONSTRUCTION  ALERT

We are committed to completing the project a s quickly as possible; the construction schedule is subject to 
change based on weather, material shortages or unforeseen circumstances. We will keep affected 
stakeholders updated should there be timeline adjustments. Thank you for your patience during construction 
as we work to enhance EVMWD’s water system.  

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: TRAFFIC LANE RESTRICTIONS 
As part of Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District's (EVMWD) Lee Lake Wells Project, 
lane restrictions on Temescal Canyon Road will take place from October 23 
through October 25 between 8:30 a.m. and 3 p.m. 

• From October 23 through October 25, (8:30 a.m. - 3 p.m.) only one travel lane will be 
available on Temescal Canyon Road near our project site for utility investigative work.

• Flagman will be directing traffic in each direction.

• Increased truck and/or equipment traffic.

• Please allow extra travel time and use caution when driving through the construction area.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING LANE RESTRICTION ACTIVITIES:

EVMWD's construction management team will closely monitor construction activities in order to 
minimize impacts and ensure all work is done with normal construction guidelines. The 
community may experience the following during construction:

ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS

For questions or to obtain additional information, call our construction hotline at 
800-284-4808 Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. or email leelake@evmwd.net
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